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KIDSCARE APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED! 

 

 

      July 27, 2016 
 

 

Dear Care1st Providers and Billing Staff: 

 

KidsCare is an affordable option for medical insurance for children of working families.  

Families across Arizona who earn too much to qualify for the Arizona Health Care Cost 

Containment System (AHCCCS), yet cannot afford the cost of private health insurance, 

may now apply for low or no-cost coverage through KidsCare.  KidsCare is tailored 

specifically to the needs of Arizona children, some 30,000 of whom may be eligible, 

according to AHCCCS. 

 

Enrollment will be ongoing, and families can apply one of two ways: 
 

1) Apply through AHCCCS at the following link: 

https://www.healthearizonaplus.gov/Default/Default.aspx 
 

2) Schedule an appointment for free professional help close to home by:  

a. Calling 800.377.3536 or 

b. Visiting www.CoverAZ.org/connector  

 

The earliest coverage begins for KidsCare is September 1, 2016. 

 

If you have questions, please contact our Provider Network Operations Team using the 

information below.   

 

If our members have questions, direct them to our Member Services Team at 

866.560.4042 (Options in order: 5, 3). 
 
 

Thank you!    
 


